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From:                                         Brad M. Rhoads <brad.rhoads@yahoo.com>
Sent:                                           Monday, April 3, 2023 8:39 AM
To:                                               Pam Ripley
Subject:                                     Re: Planning Commission meeting
 

 
Yes, I have the shed being moved within the next two weeks.

Have a great day!
Brad M. Rhoads USA, Ret.
(614) 929-4017

You can fool all the people some of the time, and some of the people all the time, but you cannot fool all the people all the time.
-Abraham Lincoln

On Monday, April 3, 2023, 08:05:57 AM EDT, Pam Ripley <pam.ripley@gahanna.gov> wrote:
 
 

Mr. Rhoads,

 

Are you withdrawing your application for the variance? 

 

Thank you,

 

PAM RIPLEY

DEPUTY CLERK OF COUNCIL

Council Office

 

 

CITY OF GAHANNA

200 S. Hamilton Rd.

Gahanna, Ohio 43230
desk: 614.342.4092

pam.ripley@gahanna.gov
www.gahanna.gov

    

 

 

 

From: Brad M. Rhoads <brad.rhoads@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 5:05 PM
To: Pam Ripley <pam.ripley@gahanna.gov>
Cc: Kelly Wicker <Kelly.Wicker@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Re: Planning Commission meeting

 

 

Pam,

I am Not gonna be there because I’ve already spoken with the mayor in regards to the application, and I am moving out of Gahanna and will be having the shed moved off of the property and out of the city of
Gahanna. I emailed the mayor and Matthew from code enforcement. I was told by the mayor that they were going to give me the time to have the shed moved.

 

Also, The mayor was supposed to be checking to see if I can be refunded back my variance fee.

Thanks
Brad M. Rhoads USA, Ret.

On Thursday, March 30, 2023, 3:42 PM, Pam Ripley <pam.ripley@gahanna.gov> wrote:

Mr. Rhoads,
 
Your variance application will be heard before Planning Commission on Wednesday, April 12, 2023, 7:00 p.m.  I have your application first on the agenda under Applications – Public
Comment.  I will send you additional information once I publish the agenda.
 
Thank you,
PAM RIPLEY

DEPUTY C LERK O F CO UNC IL
Council Office
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